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30th Annual MS Dinner Auction
Past Committee Solicitation Emails

Dear Friends, 


I am writing on behalf of one organization that is particularly dear to my heart, the National Multiple Sclerosis Society.


Multiple sclerosis is a devastating disease that affects millions of people, including my brother-in-law and late grandmother. While the MS Society’s goals cannot be attained in a day or even a year, every donation helps, and this is where you come in.

On November 19, 2016, the 30th Annual MS Dinner Auction will be held at Loews Coronado Bay Resort. This invitation-only, black-tie dinner auction attracts more than 650 influential, high-income guests who are passionate about finding a cure for MS. Last year’s event raised more than $500,000.

A large variety of auction items is what makes this event so unique and successful.  Please consider donating a gift certificate, as your contribution is vital to the success of this special evening. As always, I would be happy to return your generosity.

If you are able to help, please complete the enclosed form and return with your donation.
Thank you for your support in bringing us one step closer to a world free of MS.

Your Friend,



************

Hello Friends,

I hope this note finds you well.  For once, I am NOT writing you about business!  It’s something even more important.

I am working with the MS Society to help them raise donations to support their programs this year and we could really use your help.  Each year, the MS Society holds a dinner auction where they offer hotel stays, vacations, gifts and a wide variety of other items that people have so generously donated.  This event raises vital funds that go toward supporting programs for people affected with MS and to research to find a cure for this horrible disease.

Could I ask you to contribute a stay at your hotel or another package to this very worthwhile event?  Any contribution would be greatly appreciated.

Please let me know if you can make a donation and I will follow up with the donor form. 

We all thank you for your help!
All the Best,


